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Mail in voting should not be repealed for any reason. Voting is every person’s civic 

right, and it is the government’s responsibility to make it as accessible and easy to do 

as possible. With mail in voting, people have the freedom to choose when to vote on 

their schedule, meaning people who work multiple jobs or have to take care of their 

kids can do it when it works for them. People with disabilities can do it from their 

homes without having to wait in long lines outdoors or where it may be impossible to 

do so. It is so unlike Oregon to even put this rule on the table when it would so 

blatantly make voting harder for so many Oregonians. I urge you to please oppose 

SB 210. 


